
 
29th October 2021 
 
 
Dear Supplier 
 
Re: COVID-19 Public Health Response (Vaccinations) Amendment Order (No 3) 2021 
 
The COVID-19 Public Health Response (Vaccinations) Amendment Order (no 3) requires 
workers in the health and disability sector, educations services and prisons to be fully 
vaccinated by 1 January 2022. 
 
This amendment came into effect at 11.59pm on 25 October 2021. 
 
Affected Persons 
This order requires persons belonging to specified groups who carry out certain work in the 
health and disability sector to be vaccinated. 
 
The coverage of the Order is broad and covers employees, contractors, service providers and 
others who ‘work’ as an employee or service provider in setting where healthcare is provided 
therefore as part of Beyond Radiology’s response the following conditions will be implemented 
immediately: 
 
All Vendors/Suppliers entering Beyond Radiology premises are required: 
• To be fully vaccinated under the principal order: 

o Until 15 November 2021 if they have their first dose of a COVID-19 vaccine before 
the close of that date; and 

o Until 1 January 2022 (and after that date) if they have their first dose of a COVID-
19 vaccine before the close of 15 November 2021 and have their second dose of a 
COVID-19 vaccine before the close of 1 January 2022. 

• To provide Proof of Vaccination to hr@beyondradiology.co.nz by 11.59pm on 15 
November 2021. Your record can be obtained here https://app.covid19.health.nz/  (This 
information will be held and managed in accordance with the Privacy Act 2020 and the 
Health Information Privacy Code 2020 

• To adhere to all the COVID-19 pre-screening and policy requirements as set out by 
Beyond Radiology whilst onsite 

• To record each visit using the NZ COVID Tracer QR code displayed in the Practice and 
to have Bluetooth tracing enabled 

 
It is an offence for an affected person to continue to carry out work without being vaccinated 
after the stated date. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation and assistance with helping us to provide a safe environment. 
 
 
Kind Regards 
 

 
Dr Phil Clark 
Medical Director 


